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Overflow
lot,
entrance

February 19th, we have added a new overflow parking lot for associates to park (marked in
blue). It is the first lot right after one turns in from Woodmen Road. There is a side walk from
that lot to the entrance of the SFMC. We will be adding cross walk signs for the path across the
roundabout on Sister's Grove Road for added safety. Lighting be will also be installed for added
safety after dark. Please park as best you can to accommodate as many staff as possible.
Please utilize the overflow lots surrounding SFMC for parking during this time and be respectful
of construction cones.

The construction is expected to be completed in September.
Night Shift is encouraged to park on the upper deck during construction



